
                                        “GOOD TO GREAT” 

 
ORANGE TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS

MEET AND GREET WITH THE 

SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

Gerald Fitzhugh, II, Ed.D. 

 District staff, students, parents, 

guardians, and members of the 

Orange community are 

cordially invited to attend an 

informative session to meet 

the new Superintendent of 

Schools of the Orange 

Township Public School 

District.  

Light refreshments will be served. 

 

 

   

 

 
 August 22, 2019 

6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
Lincoln Avenue School 
216 Lincoln Avenue 
Orange, NJ 07050 

 

973-677-4000 
www.orange.k12.nj.us 

 

 

Connect with us on: 

      

  

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Orange-NJ/Orange-Public-School-District/137947629611483
https://twitter.com/ops_district
https://www.instagram.com/opsdistrict/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCCZbYzXfcjJqYL3aoOULd4A/featured?disable_polymer=1

